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AMENDED APPENDIX 
 
We are writing on behalf of our client, Fulton Bank, regarding a previous incident notification sent 
to your office, that involved Overby-Seawell Company. We are writing to amend the number of 
affected Maine residents stated in the incident notification previously submitted to your office on 
August 30, 2022. 
 
Please note on August 25, 2022, Fulton Bank’s analysis of the data determined that the incident 
involved information for 25 Maine residents. 


